
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 
FOR THE ITALIAN ACADEMY OF CONSERVATIVE AND RESTORATIVE DENTISTRY,  

THE HEALTH OF ITS MEMBERS COMES FIRST OF ALL 

AND POSTPONES 2020 ACTIVITIES TO 2021 

 

The Assembly of Active Members of the Italian Academy of Conservative and Restorative 

Dentistry - AIC - has taken the painful decision to suspend all activities in attendance scheduled 

for the year 2020 and postpone its programming to the next year 2021 in order to protect the 

health of its Members and of the numerous participants in the educational and  

cultural activities of the Academy. 
 

Rome, 9 September 2020. After having long acknowledged that the epidemiological emergency 

from COVID-19 has upset the whole world of educational and cultural activities based on the in 

attendance format meetings (including its training activities) and that, above all, the pandemic has 

recently worsened following the increase in the number of infections which occurred at the end of 

the summer months, the Assembly of Active Members of the Italian Academy of Conservative and 

Restorative Dentistry, aware of the responsibility towards the health of its Members and of the 

numerous participants in educational and cultural activities of the Academy, in its session of last 

September 3 it has been accepted the proposal of the Executive Council by deciding that any 

activity in attendance scheduled for the year 2020 will be suspended and postponed to the next 

year 2021. 

 

Both the 2021 Calendar and the 2020 online initiatives that the Academy will make available to its 

Members to support their training activities in this uncertain and difficult moment will be 

announced shortly by the AIC Executive Council. 
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